
 

                                                     
 

 

 

 

MOUNT PLEASANT PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 

Admission Arrangements for Pupils with Special Educational Needs  

 

This School strives to be a fully inclusive school. It acknowledges the range of 

issues to be taken account of in the process of development. All pupils are 

welcome, including those with special educational needs, in accordance with the 

LEA Admissions Policy. According to the Education Act 1996, (Section 316), if 

a parent wishes to have their child with a statement or EHCP educated in the 

mainstream, the LEA must provide a place unless this is incompatible with the 

efficient education of other children, and there are no reasonable steps that can 

be taken to prevent the incompatibility.  

 

Please contact the school on 01325 244950 for further information on our 

admission arrangements. You can ask to speak to: 

 

Mrs Sharon Minikin – SENCo 

 

Mrs Rebecca Pavey – Executive Headteacher 

 

Mrs Jo Blackham – Head of School 

 
 


